
We’re going green!  

Magnet applications will be accepted on-line through SchoolMint this year.  

To access this program visit our website at 

 www.ksd111.org or at ksd111.schoolmint.net 

KSD staff members will be available in 

back of the auditorium this evening 

should you need assistance with your 

magnet application on SchoolMint. 


